CHEROKEE NATION

Request for Proposal for 401k — Administration/Custodian/Education Services

The Cherokee Nation is seeking proposals from highly qualified organizations to provide the
Cherokee Nation Governmental 401k Profit Sharing Plan and Trust and the Cherokee Nation

Elected and Appointed Officials’ 401k Plan and Trust with administration, custodian, and
education services.

The RFP is being administered by Cherokee Nation Acquisition Management on behalf of the
Cherckee Nation. Acquisition Management is the oniy group authorized to issue an invitation to
participate in this RFP, respond to inquiries, clarify the terms of this RFP, issue any Addendum,
coordinate the evaluation of Proposals, or make an Award resulting from this RFP. We

anticipate making a single Award, but reserve the right to make multiple Awards at our sole
discretion.

Firms that are interested in participating in this RFP should email Rebecca Mitchell, Director of
Acquisition Management, Cherokee Nation at rebecca-mitchell@cherokee.org no later than
5:00 p.m., Thursday, October 17, 2019.




